
Kim Varner

From: Kim Varner
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 10:1 1 AM
To: Rick Calvert; ‘Dan J. Alpert’
Cc: James Bradshaw; Michael Wagner
Subject: RE: K278CR

Gentlemen,

Cypress Broadcasting Club’s unopposed request for extension until November 3, 2019, IS GRANTED.

Sincerely,

Kim Varner
Attorney-Advisor

MB/AD

From: Rick Calvert <rcalvett@cypressradio.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 9:29 PM
To: Kim Varner <Kim.Varner@fcc.gov>; ‘Dan J. Alpert’ <dja@commlaw.tv>
Cc: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>; Michael Wagner <Michael.wagnet@fcc.gov>
Subject: RE: K278CR

Dan,

Please see the attached to request to for extension of time which has been electronically filed in the CDBS system.

Rick Calvert
Cypress Broadcasting Club
KCYB-LP
832-878-7425

From: Kim Varner [mailto: Kim.Varner@fcc.gov]
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 9:14 AM
To: Dan]. Alpert; ‘Rick Calvert’
Cc: ]ames Bradshaw; Michael Wagner
Subject: RE: K278CR

Mr. Calvert,

As a general reminder, we are unable to consider any request transmitted via email as it is not part of the official

record.

Sincerely,

Kim Varner
Attorney-Advisor
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Audio Division, Media Bureau

From: Dan J. Alpert <dia@commlaw.tv>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2019 7:15 PM
To: ‘Rick Calvert’ <rcalvertcypressradio.org>
Cc: James Bradshaw <James.Bradshawfcc.gov>; Michael Wagner <Michael.Wagner@fcc.gov>; Kim Varner
<Kim.Varner@fcc.gov>

Subject: RE: K278CR

Mr. Calvert:

That will be fine. We will interpose no objection.

An e-mail message from:
Dan J. Alpert
The Law Office of Dan J. Alpert
2120 N. 21st Rd.
Arlington, VA 22201

703-243-8690 (business)
703-539-5418 (fax)

(Please note: This is a message sent by an attorney. It is confidential. It may contain privileged attorney-client
communication or work product intended only for the individual or entity named within the message. If you are not the
intended recipient, or the agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, any review, dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this message is prohibited. If this email message was received in error, it would
be appreciated if you would notify me by reply e-mail and delete the original message from your system. Thank you for
your cooperation.)

From: Rick Calvert [mailto:rcalvert@cypressradio.org]
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2019 11:30 AM
To: ‘Dan J. Alpert’ <dja@commlaw.tv>
Cc: ‘James Bradshaw’ <James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov>; ‘Michael Wagner’ <Michael.Wagnerfcc.gov>; ‘Kim Varner’
<Kim.Varner@fcc.gov>

Subject: K27SCR

Dan,

We are working diligently on a response to the FCC on the K27BCR Interference issue, but will require some
additional time to complete our filing, we are going to ask the FCC for a 45 day extension and I am asking for

your consent to such an extension.

Thank you
Rick Calvert

2


